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COUNTY OF WESTMORLAND,
Roads and Br idges Department
County Hall,
Kendél.
19th August, 1954

Dear Sirs,
Windermere Ferry

I thank you for your letter of the 17th instsnt
regerding the name of the Windermers Ferry Boat and in
reply have to inform you that the Joint Ferry Committes
8t its last meeting resolved that the name of the new
Ferry should be "Drake”.

Yours faithfully,
(signed) A. S. Glover

County Surveyor

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
Ramsden Sjuare,
Barrow-in-Furness.
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